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Holy Family Enrollment for 2017-2018 

Our Enrollment process for the coming school year is well underway.  Thank you 

to all the families who have already returned your enrollment forms.  We are 

aware of the sacrifices that our families make in order to offer your child a 

Catholic Education.  Our children are our future, and the sacrifices we make as 

parents to ensure that their future is faith-filled and bright are well worth the 

effort.   

Please return your enrollment forms as soon as possible.  We are beginning to 

make budget decisions, and knowing an approximate number of students we 

need to serve next year will be very helpful.  If you are unsure, please talk to 

Miss Penny or Father Jorge and let them know of your situation. 

Remember, thanks to the Jesus, Mary and Joseph Scholarship Fund tuition as-

sistance is available.  If you know of a family who might be interested in attend-

ing Holy Family, but they might need some financial help, please share this in-

formation with them.  If your family might need some financial assistance to 

enable your children to attend Holy Family next year, know that we may be able 

to offer some financial relief for you.  All questions about Scholarships/Tuition 

Assistance should be directed to Father Jorge.   

Holy Family School stu-

dents will be observing 

Stations of the Cross on 

the Tuesday, April 4 

We will meet in the 

church at 2:30 pm to begin this 

prayerful journey.  Parents are in-

vited to join us on our way.   

Stations of the Cross Enrollment Drive Open House 

Holy Family School will be holding an 

Open House to encourage enrollment 

for the 2017-2018 school year        

on Tuesday, April 11 from 6:30 to 

7:30 pm.   

Please invite your family and friends 

to attend, especially those who might 

be open to choosing Holy Family as an  

educational choice for their children.   

A poster advertising the event is      

included in all Friday Folders.  Please 

share it with other families you know.  

Let them know the good things about 

Holy Family and why it is your choice 

for your children.   

EASTER BREAK 

Remember we have 

no school on: 

 Friday, April 14 

 Monday, April 17  
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Upcoming Dates  

Happy April Birthday! 

 Jenna S.—April 2 

 Peter K.—April 16 

 Claudia F.—April 24 

MAY DATES 

 Tuesday, May 23—All School Field Trip 

to Milwaukee Museum 

 Friday, May 26—6th Grade Graduation 

at 8:15 am Mass 

 Friday, May 26—Report Cards Sent 

Home 

 FRIDAY, MAY 26—LAST DAY OF 

SCHOOL!!! 

 

Classroom field trip time will soon be upon us.  

All of the classroom field trips and the all school 

trip are coming up soon.  There have been many 

questions about who can accompany students on 

the trips.  Here are the basics: 

 Field trips are for students of Holy Family 

School only—younger or older siblings are not 

allowed to attend. 

 All adult chaperones must have attended 

VIRTUS training, have had and passed a 

background check, and if driving had their 

driving background check completed and 

passed. 

 Students who are required by State of Wis-

consin Law to ride in a car seat must bring 

their car seat to school with them on the day 

of the trip—if transportation will be provided 

by volunteer drivers. 

 All communication about classroom field trips 

will come directly from the classroom teacher.   

If you have any questions, please call the office 

or talk with Miss Penny.  Thank you for your 

support of our policies.   

Field Trip Reminders 

APRIL DATES 

 Tuesday, April 4, 2:30 pm—Stations of the 

Cross 

 Wednesday, April 5—Lenten Penance after 

School Mass for students in Grades 2 through 

6. 

 Tuesday, April 11, 6:30 to 7:30 pm—Open 

House to Market the School—for prospective 

families 

 Thursday, April 13—Holy Thursday 

 Friday, April 14—Good Friday 

 Friday, April 14 through Monday April 

17—No School Easter Break 

 Tuesday, April 18—Classes Resume 

 Wednesday, April 26 - First Communion 

Practice & Penance—6:00 pm in Marshall 

 Friday, April 28—Progress Reports sent 

home—Grades 3 to 6 

 Sunday, April 30—First Communion  

10:30 am in Marshall 


